Dear Lions:
After 3 years of trying to get enough lions interested in going to Toronto for the
International Convention July 4-8th 2014, and we had looked at going by bus if we could get 47
passengers, but not getting 47 this leaves all lions members to look for their own way either by
car,plane or other ways to go, so | want to take this time and let all lions know the cheapest
way would be by plane at this time. So each lion can call and book through either by going on
line and booking through flyporter.com or aircanadajazz as they also land on island airport
which is called billybishop. When | talked to a rep at aircanada on Feb 18th it would have cost
$303.00 then so | do not have a price on what it would cost now. | want to tell each lion good
luck, and depends on who & how many go have fun and enjoy the convention as it will be a
while before it comes back to Canada again.
Yours in Lionsm
Transportation Chair
Lion Terry Kavanagh



